

Registered Charity No. 325013

Ickleford Primary School PTA
Ickleford, Hitchin, Herts SG5 3TG
Email: pta@ickleford.herts.sch.uk

Your PTA: A Warm Welcome and Dates for your Diaries

Here at the PTA we are looking forward to welcoming all new and existing parents to Ickleford Primary School over the coming year.

As we begin to plan our full calendar of events there are a few dates for your diaries we'd like to draw your attention to now:

Next PTA meeting: A reminder to all that our next PTA meeting is taking place on Wednesday 27th September from 8:00pm at 1 Freewaters Close, Ickleford, SG5 3TQ

ECOKIDS Collection: With autumn falling upon us and the warm summer days fading, we are again holding this popular textile recycling project..... An ideal opportunity to throw open your cupboards and get rid of those old or unwanted textiles whilst raising funds for the school. Flyers and collection bags have now been handed out to your child. You can return your filled collection bags to school from Monday 16th October and they will be collected on Wednesday 18th October.

Forthcoming Events: Save the dates, don't forget to put these in your diaries and keep a look out for more event information together with ticket details:

Fireworks Display - Saturday 4th November Christmas Disco - Friday 15th December

Being a parent/carer brings automatic PTA membership. So, if you'd like to find out more about the PTA; what it means to be a member, how to get involved, help with some fresh ideas or just get stuck into helping to manage stalls, or helping with the bars, BBQ's, etc. then please come along to our next meeting, speak to one of the committee members at school or your class rep.

If you are not able to commit to attending the PTA meetings, but would like to offer your time as a helper to assist with any preparation leading up to an event or at the event itself we would welcome your support as it makes such a difference. If you would like to offer some time to help we'd like to add you to our **Helpers List** so please email us at pta@ickleford.herts.sch.uk with your name, email and telephone number so we can add you to the list.

Thank you for your continued support.

Nicola Blake – Chair Alison Trevelyan - Vice Chair Rachael Pratt - Treasurer Sarah Taylor - Secretary